
Edsel Ford Class of 2025 Senior Party 

“Children are the living messages we send to a time we will not see.” —John F. Kennedy. 
 
Dear Friend: 
 
Edsel Ford High School has a long tradition of providing a fun, safe, chaperoned “Senior Night Party” 
for seniors the night of their graduation. This tradition ended during the pandemic, however we are now 
looking to re-establish the party for the Class of 2025.  This year it will be on Wednesday, June 4 after 
graduation. It is an opportunity to celebrate students’ academic accomplishments as well as give them 
one last chance to come together safely as a class before moving on to the next season of their lives.   
 
Parents of the Class of 2025 have begun working on creating a safe, epic lock-in evening of games, 
food, prizes, and entertainment for the students but we can’t do it without the community's support. It is 
only through the generosity and support of local businesses, organizations, parents, relatives, and 
friends that this Senior Party can be accomplished.  We have a short timeframe to come up with funds 
to make the party a success, so we need help to make this party fun and affordable to our kids.  Here 
are some ways you can help make Edsel Ford’s High School’s Grad Night a success: 
 
● Make a monetary donation (via check or online) 
● Donate “prize” gift cards or gift certificates 
● Donate merchandise or food for the event 
● Sponsor an activity for the night, which includes name recognition at the event and on our social 
media  
 
Donations to our Senior Party are all tax deductible through our partnerships with the Dearborn 
Education Foundation and the Edsel Ford PTSA.  For checks or physical merchandise donations, 
please complete the form below and once the donation/gift is received and processed, a donation 
receipt with the federal tax id will be emailed to you.  Receipts are also sent automatically for online 
donations.  Our goal is to raise $20,000. No gift is too small; small gifts add up and make big gifts! 
Thank you for your consideration. These students have endured much these past five years; we look 
forward to giving them a positive and unforgettable night to finish their high school career. 
 
For any questions, please feel free to contact Senior Party Chair Robbin Makled at 313-319-7199 or 
robbin.tenglin@gmail.com.  Thank you for supporting these extraordinary students!   
 

Edsel Ford Senior Party Parent Planning Committee 
 
Link to our Online Donation Site:  

 

mailto:robbin.tenglin@gmail.com


 
2025 Edsel Ford High School Senior Party 

Donation Form 
 
 
Name or Company:____________________________________________ 
 
Contact Name & Title:__________________________________________ 
Address: 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
City ________________________     State:_______ ​ Zip:_________ 
 
Phone:_____________________________  Email:________________________________ 
 
Donated Item(s) ______________________________________ 
 
Retail Value:  ___________   or      Donation amount $ ____________  
(Checks made payable to “Edsel Ford PTSA”, with the memo “2025 Senior Class Party”) 
 
 
To mail form/ drop off form and payments: 
 
Edsel Ford High School PTSA 
℅ Edsel Ford Main office, Robbin Makled, Senior Party Chairperson 
20601 Rotunda Dr. 
Dearborn, MI 48124 
 
To arrange for donation pick up (including food for event) and to discuss sponsorship options:  
Contact your Edsel Ford Contact or Robbin Makled, Senior Party Chair 
robbin.tenglin@gmail.com 313-319-7199 
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